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Merimbula NSW 2548 
Ph: 64951266     

merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
  Wednesday, 1 June 2022 

6M Class Dojo Reward Celebration 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

As a reward for reaching their Dojo Goal 6M are having a class party at school on Friday, 3 June (this 

week). The theme for the party will be ‘P’ and students can dress up as anything starting with the 

correlating letter.  
 

Students will be watching a G or PG rated movie and will enjoy a popcorn snack 

and icy pole. Students will still need to pack their own fruit break, lunch and recess. 
 

Please sign the permission note and indicate any dietary / allergy restrictions your 

child may have on the below form and return it by Friday, 3 June.  
 

Mr Brenton Mace 

6M Class Teacher 

   -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

6M Class Dojo Reward Celebration 
Please return to Mr Maces by Friday, 3 June 2022 

Dear Mr Mace, 

I give permission for my child _______________________________________________ of class 6M to 
watch a G or PG Rated movie with their class on Friday, 1 June. 

I also give permission for my child to receive an icy pole and popcorn snack.  

My child has the following needs, allergies  or concerns that you need to be aware of: 

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer Name: _______________________________ Signed: _____________________________ 

Date: __________________________________________ PH: _________________________________ 

 


